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19 October 2022 
 
 
Dear parent, guardian and carer  
 
Household Support Fund - Food Vouchers for the October half-term School Holidays (FSM) 
 
Thanks to the governments Household Support Fund, the local authority is able to fund supermarket 
vouchers for the October half-term. 
 
The face value of £15 per child entitled to free school meals (FSM) will be sent to priority parent 1 
contact towards the end of this week with a text to inform you when sent.   
 
If you have any queries please email: c.thompson@poolehigh.poole.sch.uk  
 
For any families who need additional support the Citizens Advice Bureau are available on the following 
link: Citizens Advice 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr P Gray  
Headteacher 
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